
 

 

VACANCY FOR A TOWN COUNCILLOR 

(Alcester West) 

 
There is a vacancy on the Town Council due to the 
resignation of Cllr Lauren Martinson.  An election has 
not been called so the Town Council is entitled to fill 
the vacancy by co-option. 

 

If you would like to be considered for co-option, or for 
further information, please email the Town Clerk, 
Vanessa Lowe at clerk@alcester-tc.gov.uk by Friday 
13th December 2024.   

 

The Town Council intends to co-opt at the Full Council 
meeting on 7th January 2025. 

 

mailto:clerk@alcester-tc.gov.uk

